CCC Secretaries report to the 2019 AGM

The year started off with the ongoing saga of Ogof Draenen and Twll Ddu. Due to
the unwillingness on the part of CaDw to engage with us on a locked caver and
Bat friendly entrance, we regretfully withdrew from negotiations in ??? May
20187??. CCC had been willing to build and fund such an entrance, but this was
unacceptable to CaDw. The result was that CaDw arranged for the entrance to be
concreted, even though they had been informed by a Bat professional that Bats
were using it. The outcome of this action is that the Police were involved and
currently it is with the CPS as to whether or not it will go to Court.

Other than this it has been fairly quiet with the usual general enquiries on a
range of subjects.

[ am willing to stand for a further year as Secretary
R. Allan Richardson

Secretary
Cambrian Caving Council





